
 

 

Hi everyone, 

We have finalized our end of year happenings at Tuntable Creek.  

A note will be sent home later this week regarding two excursions. 

Our first excursion will be to Macadamia Castle (now known as the Byron 

Bay Wildlife Sanctuary) and our second excursion will be to Ballina Ten Pin 

Bowling with a lunch of fish and chips. 

End of Year Concert 

Mark your diaries for Tuesday December 13. Our end of year concert will 

begin at 5:00p.m. with dinner, followed by our concert. This will also include 

our traditional Year 6 farewell with fabulous photos of the years spent at 

Tuntable Creek School (plus a few cuties supplied from home).  

It is very exciting to look back over the years to see how students have grown 

and changed and celebrate the end of one journey, ready to begin the new 

one at High School.  

 

 

 

Bush Fire Season 

Our school has been upgraded to Bushfire Risk Classification One. 

This means that when the NSW Rural Fire Service (RFS) declares a 

Catastrophic Fire Danger rating, Category 1 and 2 schools will be directed 

by the department to proactively temporarily cease school operations for the 

next day. 
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This week: 

Wednesday breakfast 

 

        

Coming Up 

Kindergarten Orientation 
Friday November 23 
 

Student Reports sent home   
December 9 

 

End of year concert 
Tuesday December 13 at 5pm 
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Regards 

Alison Bath 

Principal 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 


